SUWANNEE RIVER

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

WEEKLY ACTIVITY REPORT TO GOVERNING BOARD FOR AUG. 30 — SEPT. 5, 2020

Executive / Management

e Hugh Thomas performed a site visit with Mary Diaz to the new Suwannee County AgPro
location.

¢ Hugh Thomas participated in the monthly call to FDEP with the other WMD’s.

« Legislative and Community Affairs

e Throughout the week, Ben Glass virtually attended the Governor’s press conferences.

e Ben Glass and others from the District met with representatives from the City of Lake City
and Columbia County regarding potential projects.

¢ Ben Glass attended the Jefferson County Commission meeting to present 2020 payment in
lieu of taxes.

Administration
¢ No reporting activity.

Finance
e Pam Shaw attended a webinar hosted by MCCi entitled Back-Office Automation.

Land Management
e No reporting activity.

Resource Management
 Warren Zwanka participated in State Emergency Operations Center teleconferences to
discuss COVID-19 emergency response and missions.

Water Resources
» No reporting activity.

Minimum Flows and Minimum Water Levels
» No reporting activity.

Water Supply
» No reporting activity.

Hydrological Data
» No reporting activity.

Agriculture and Environmental Projects

o Pat Webster, Kris Eskelin, and David Christian hosted a teleconference with representatives
from Columbia County and the City of Lake City to discuss the Ellisville Aquifer Recharge
Wells Project.

« Pat Webster and Ben Glass participated in a teleconference with representatives of Union
County, the City of Lake Butler, and Mittauer discussing the Lake Butler Wastewater
Project.

o Bob Heeke and David Christian performed a site visit to the Mallory Swamp project in
Lafayette County.
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